
 

 
 

October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It has been a busy and very productive first half term of the year. As the half term break 
approaches, I am delighted to provide full details of the enrichment, clubs and intervention activities 
that take place across the High School on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons between 
3pm and 4pm.  Please see the attached link for further details 
https://www.alecreedacademy.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=378&type=pdf. 
 
Pupils in Years 7-11 have been involved in these activities during the term and may already be 
familiar with the full programme. However should you or your child require any further details at 
any time, please ask your child to speak to their teachers and Subject Leaders for more information 
of these opportunities.  
 
Many of you already use CLASSCHARTS to track information regarding your child. After half term 
you will notice a wider number of careers related skills being recognised within our praise system.  
These include Leadership, Organisation, Resilience, Initiative and Communication (LORIC).  This is 
to support students in achieving the PiXL Edge Qualification and gaining skills for the future. 
 
The half term break takes place during next week from Monday 22nd to Tuesday 30th October 
(inclusive). There is a Staff Development Day on Tuesday 30th October and all pupils across the 
Primary and Secondary Phases return to school on Wednesday 31st October. 
 
The Halloween Disco for all pupils in Years 7 and 8 will be held on Wednesday 31st October at 
6pm.  
 
School photos will be taken of all year groups in all phases on Monday 5th November.  I would 
also like to give you prior notice of a half day closure in the Secondary Phase on Wednesday 
14th November to facilitate Ealing Wide training for Curriculum teams.  High School Pupils will be 
dismissed at 1.05pm.  If your child is entitled to free school meals and would like to collect a lunch 
on that day, please ask your child to notify their SaFEWorker by Friday 2nd November. 
 
I hope you have a restful half term break and look forward to seeing all pupils again on Wednesday 
31st October. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Gary Lobbett 
CEO and Principal 

https://www.alecreedacademy.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=378&type=pdf

